From: Jacqueline [mailto |

Sent: 05 October 2021 11:24
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk>
Subject: Princes Parade objections

Dear Caroline Williams

| am writing to register an objection to the proposed closure of Princes Parade.

My reasons are;

1.

Princes Parade is an amenity enabling many visitors and residents access to the beach and a
healthy environment.

Princes Parade allows access to the sea side part of Hythe, especially when the A259 is
blocked.

Without Princes parade there will be more traffic on the bridge, which is already a difficult
junction and a bottle neck.

How will access by the emergency services be guaranteed?

The canal is a monument of national importance and building a new road near the canal will
adversely affect that monument and its environment.

Creating a road near to the canal will adversely affect pollution in a beauty spot where
people walk a lot.

There is now a lot of thought being given about understanding the carbon footprint of
building new developments. The new road will have a significant carbon foot print much
greater than the resurfacing and servicing of a road already in existence.

What is the additional cost — Roads are an expensive commodity? It really makes no sense to
incur the cost of making a new road.

The actual building of the new road will adversely affect the whole eco-system and
environment in Hythe when there is a perfectly good access already in existence — Princes
Parade.

10. Surely Resident’s views are important; this is where they have chosen to live and.

Best Wishes
Jacqueline Mack





